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The Committee feels that largely owing to the National

crisis at the time of the recent General Meeting, many

members wishing to be present were prevented from

attending.

For this reason, I am circulating a résumé of the

arrangements for the audition for intending participants in

our forthcoming production of “ The Belle of New York.”

These arrangements have been slightly modified since the

General Meeting.

The audition will take place on Sunday, October 23rd,

at Cannons Restaurant.

Members wishing to play principal parts should attend

the audition between 2.30 and 4 p.m.

Members wishing to play in the chorus should attend

between 5.30 and 6.30 p.m.

Old members applying for inclusion in the chorus will

not be required by the casting committee to sing or read

excerpts, but are asked to attend the audition and apply

for inclusion personally.

Members, whether attending the audition or not, are

requested to fill in the enclosed pre-paid. postcard and

return it to me before Wednesday, the 19th October.

Scores and libretti may be ordered from me, price 6/8

and 2/6 respectively.

- Prospective new members will be welcome at the

audition.

V. J. COOPER,

Hon. Sec.


